
Memorandum
To: Residents of  Apartment 301
From: Your Friendly Neighbors
Date: 26 October 2008
Subject:: Notice on Noise

The low-frequency bass and excessive noise from your room is extremely distracting 
and bothersome. For normal day operation, tune down the power for your bass, and 
please do not operate it after midnight.

All residents of this apartment complex have the right to quiet at night, free of such 
levels of noise pollution, and the exorbitant noise emitted from your apartment is an 
interference to a student's study and rest.

Please be aware that should the noise continue past 12 AM the police will be notified.


